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PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

TO:  All Employers in the Commonwealth of the Northern Mariana Islands 

FROM: Attorney General 

SUBJ:  Notice of Establishment of the State Directory of New Hires 

 

Reminder Notice to All Employers in the CNMI: 

The 90-day deadline to report a list of your current employees to the Office of the Attorney 

General, Child Support Enforcement Office is fast approaching. 

 

That deadline is SEPTEMBER 12, 2018. 

 

The Office of the Attorney General would like to thank all employers who have submitted their 

list accordingly. The OAG looks forward to receiving the lists from those employers who have not yet 

reported. 

 

As a reminder, all employers must report within 20 days to the Office of the Attorney General, 

Child Support Enforcement Office, whenever an employer hires or re-hires an employee, regardless of 

whether or not said employee has a child support case. 

 

In addition, employers are required to report monthly, no later than the 10th day of each month, 

when an employee resigns, terminates, or no longer works for an employer. 

 

The OAG thanks all employers for your cooperation in assisting the Child Support Enforcement 

Office in ensuring that all children get the support that they deserve.  

 

For more information on what needs to be reported and methods of reporting, visit our website at 

www.cnmioag.org or call 237-7500. 

 

      EDWARD MANIBUSAN 

      Attorney General 


